
Friday, May 11 ~ 6:00 p.m.

Welcome Sisters from St.
Elizabeth Convent in Minsk,

Belarus

1. How the funds our Church School 
Children raised during Great Lent will be 
used

2. Please visit their table to purchase items 
from the convent's workshops in support of
the convent!

Light Refreshments will be Served ~ St. Vladimir Orthodox Church ~ www.stva2.org


